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Where your child can grow in body, mind and spirit.  

       REMINDERS & UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

  SAVE THE DATES: 

• 6/2 – 6/4 - Scholastic Book Fair 

• 6/3 – Grandparent Day 10-11:30 am 

• 6/13 - Donuts with Dad at drop off 

• 6/16 – 6/20 – FCCNS Art Show 

• 6/17 - Family Picnic 5-7pm 

• 6/26 - Firefly Graduation 4pm 

• 6/30 - Moving Up Day/Summer Program 

 

 
                                      

      June Birthdays 
 

      Abigail   FF 6/1  4  
      Peyton  FF 6/3  5 

                 Elliot   GK 6/6  6 
       Joseph      CT 6/9  2 
       Charlie   FF 6/14  4 
       Gavin  GK 6/16 10 
       Noah  BF 6/16  5 
       Owen  LB 6/16  2 
       Cooper  CT 6/17  3 
       August  CT 6/17  3 
       Charlotte    LL 6/24  1 
       Connor  GK 6/26  7 
       Morgan  FF 6/29   4  
 

        Happy Birthday everyone! 

Stop in the office to pick a new book as a gift! 

Staff Highlights 
 

Anniversaries-    Elizabeth - 6/10 1 year 
            Eva - 6/19 2 years           

      Ben - 6/29 2 years 
 

Employee of the Month - Karen Gilbert 
 

    Karen has been with us for  
                        almost 4 years. She works with  
             our infants and covers the breaks 
             in the Little Lamb room and other 
    rooms.  She is always willing to  
stay past her shift or come in early to support 
the program and the other staff. We are blessed 
to have her as a part of the FCCNS Family.  

 
 

      You are invited to: 
• 6/2 - 6/4 - Scholastic Book Fair 

• 6/17 - FCCNS Family Picnic 5 -7 pm 

• 6/19 - Donuts With Dad at drop off 

 
 Music & Drama News  

 

Happy Summer! We will continue to be nice and 
busy in Music & Drama classes this month. Little 
Lambs, Ladybugs, and Caterpillars will be singing 
songs and playing games to aid in language and 
social/emotional development. The Butterfly and 
Firefly classes will be learning about brass and 
percussion instruments, as well as practicing for the 
preschool graduation on June 26th! The Good 
Knights will be taking a much-deserved break till the 
end of the school year after their amazing 
performance of “The Wizard of Oz”! This summer 
we will be learning basic music theory, exploring 
various music genres, and playing theatre games. 
Lots of fun things to look forward to this month!  
 

 
American Sign Language – Sign of the Month 

 

This month our signs are Happy Father’s Day 
 and Summer.  
Happy - hand circling up.  
Father’s -right thumb on forehead with fingers 
             outstretched 
Day - right arm elbow on left hand with one finger 
        pointing up, pivot hand down 

   
 
Summer - one finger across forehead like wiping 
sweat & then curve it in after crossing forehead 
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Classroom News 
 

May Curriculum: Theme - Father’s Day, Summer 
Word:  Honest   Letters: Y & Z 
Shape & Color:  Review All          
 
Little Lambs – Miss Faith, Miss Irene,  
                        Mr. Joe, & Miss Karen 
Happy June! May went by fast and summer is upon 
us, so make sure your child has summer clothes. 
We will go out on walks and out to our little 
playground when the weather is nice. For this 
month, we are working on letters X, Y, Z to end our 
alphabet and continue to work on sign language. 
 
Lady Bugs – Miss Laura    
This year is moving right along! Hello to June! We 
will be learning about Father’s Day with all that they 
do for us!  We will talk about the season of summer 
and play outside in water.  Please bring in a bathing 
suit/shoes and make sure we have sunscreen. We 
will continue counting and learning colors.  We will 
also read some silly summer books and do 
activities! We have many events here this month: 
   Our Grandparent’s Day 6/3- from 10 - 11:30 
   The Art Show 6/16 - 6/20 
   Our Family Picnic on 6/17  
Please join us! 
 
Caterpillars – Miss Stephanie & Miss Eva 
Summer is here and we could not be more excited!  
With the return of nice weather, we will be 
spending as much time outside each day as we can.  
Please remember to put sunscreen on you child 
before you drop them off in the morning and please 
bring in a bathing suit, towel, and swim shoes for 
us to keep here at school.  This month we say see 
you later to two fiends August and Cooper as they 
move up to the Butterflies and welcome Owen into 
our classroom.  It will be a fun month in the toddler 
rooms!  As always please reach out with any 
questions.  
 

Butterflies - Miss Stacy & Miss Maria 
June is here! The weather hopefully will bring 
warmer weather.  Please dress your child 
accordingly.  We ask that on those sunny days, 
please apply your child’s sunscreen.  Our basket 
with all of the children’s sunscreen is located in our 
classroom. Teachers will re-apply after rest time.  
June 2-6 our letter will be Yy and our theme will be 
Ocean Animals.  June 9-13 our last letter of the 
year is Zz (for 2 weeks) and our theme is Camping. 
June 16-20 Father’s Day Week and End of the Year 
celebrations. Some of our class will be going to 
kindergarten in the fall, some will be moving up to 
Fireflies, (June 30th) and some of our youngers will 
remain with the Butterflies. We hope you all have a 
wonderful June! Blessings! 
 
Fireflies – Miss Sarah & Miss Meghan 
Happy June!  We are so exited for summer to 
begin.  This month our older friends will be focusing 
on graduation.  Graduation will be on June 26th at 
4pm.  Our friends are very excited to show you 
what we have been working on.  Throughout the 
month of June, all our friends will work on 
reviewing the skills that we learned this year such 
as letters, numbers, cutting, patterns etc.  Our older 
friends will also practice their early reading and 
writing skills. This month we look forward to 
spending lots of time outside and enjoying our last 
month together.  Move Up Day will be June 30th.  
We are so proud of all our friends and all that they 
accomplished this year.  Have a great summer! 
 
Good Knights – Ms. Amy, Mr. Ben & Miss Makayla 
Happy June! We can’t believe the school year is 
almost over! As a reminder the PCSD will not have 
school on June 19th. Please let the office know if 
you need care on that day and also after the last 
day of school on June 24th. The eligible Butterflies 
or Fireflies students will be moving up and joining 
our class on Monday, June 30th. This is also the first 
week of our summer program. As a reminder, Fall 
Registration papers are out. If you didn’t get a 
form, contact the office. 


